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A workshop to be held on how to win the contest of the best link of the faculties’ members and teaching assistants 
[image: ]		
According to the decree of the university’s council in 19-9-2017, the contest of the best link of the faculties’ members and teaching assistants has been launched in October. There will be a workshop on how to win this contest in 11-10-2017. For those interested, kindly visit the following link:
  https://goo.gl/forms/egilNMFiMdE0lI532
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